
From: IEB Events
To:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: E2024/78- Branch President PASA query
Date: Friday, 21 June 2024 12:36:23 PM

Dear 

Thank you for bringing your concerns to the attention of the Australian Electoral Commission in your enquiry
emailed on 19 June 2024.

I am examining the issue/s you have raised and will provide you with a response within 3 working days.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards,

 | Returning Officer
Industrial Elections and Ballots | Service Design and Foundations Branch
Australian Electoral Commission

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 3:27 PM
To: IEB Events <IEBevents@aec.gov.au>
Subject: E2024/78- Branch President PASA query

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi AEC,
Some concerning information has come to light during this election and I’m seeking some advice please.

.

I have been made aware of an email being sent by  Board members to voters lobbying for , and
 alone.

The email addresses they sent from have been created in Gmail and outlook and are as follows;
This email address appears as though they are acting

on behalf of PASA with the email address as such.

To me this seems against the rules of the election. Can you please help me determine what rules we are bound
by in relation to elections please.

I understand that they hold a conflict of interest  but wanted to get advice from
you if there are any legislative requirements.

Thank you,
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